[image: ]REMINDER TO PARENTS

Please do not send your child into school with drinks other than 
their water bottle.  

KS1 pupils can purchase milk or juice –payment of this is at the beginning of every half term.  KS2 pupils can purchase milk or juice at break time each day from the kitchen.  

Please see our prospectus for further details.

Thank you
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